Minnesota Golf Course Superintendents' Association

AFFILIATED WITH THE GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENT'S ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA

SEPTEMBER 1976



NOTES

MAILING ADDRESS: 6550 York Avenue South Suite 301

Edina, Minnesota 55435 PHONE: (612)927-4643

EDITING COMMITTEE: Dean Sime, Jim Lindblad, Keith Scott, George Ostler

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS



ROLL CALL! These seven men were accepted into membership at the August monthly meeting. Left to right they are: Jim Jerdee, Brightwood Hills; Scott Ainsworth, River Falls; Pete Dane, Silver Springs; Tom Fischer, Town & Country; Loren Marsh, Silver Springs, Kerry Glader, Lost Spur and Larry Rootes, Brooklyn Park Golf.